
Even if you have already given 
details to a primary school, you 
must apply for a place through the 
Admissions Team. This is the only 
way to apply; other forms or lists 
held by schools will not count.

Was your child born between Was your child born between 
1st September 2018 and  1st September 2018 and  
31st August 2019?31st August 2019?

You can apply online at
www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline
from 15th November 2022 to the 15th January 2023

How to Apply for a Primary 
School Place in Devon

If you cannot access the school 
admissions website you can get 
more information by calling our 
Education Helpline on

0345 155 1019
or email: admissions@devon.gov.uk


